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Suzuki Across - hybrid system warning
message

Data sheet

Manufacturer Suzuki

Vehicle model Across

Engine All models with hybrid drive
Year of manufacture 2020

Symptoms Hybrid system warning message

Important safety note

Warning message "Hybrid system error" with error
code P1CCC

With the vehicle mentioned above, it can happen that a warning message is issued in connection
with the hybrid system. The error message appears in the instrument cluster: "Fault in the vehicle
electrical system, voltage converter". The system prompts the driver to bring the vehicle to a
standstill. The code P1CCC is then often stored in the error memory (faulty ground connection).

This may be caused by unsuitable fastening screws on the DC/DC converter. These lead to high
contact resistances with the corresponding error messages being sent.

In order to remedy this, the 4 screws (A) should be replaced with a modified variant
(T9011-908C9-200).

Make sure the screws are firmly seated and that there are no signs of corrosion.



IMPORTANT

Caution - high voltage:

Please note that this kind of work may only be carried out by an authorised specialist
workshop and then only by appropriately qualified personnel. The repair, maintenance and
safety instructions of the vehicle manufacturer are to be strictly observed!

Reprinting, distribution, reproduction, exploitation in any form or disclosure of the contents of

this document, even in part, is prohibited without our express, written approval; indication of the
document source is also required. The schematic illustrations, pictures and descriptions serve only
for the purposes of explanation and representation of the instructions and cannot be used as a
basis for installation or assembly work. All rights reserved.



